
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s program will take a 

slightly different format than 

most weeks.  

 

First, in order to provide a 

maximum window of time to 

discuss Healthcare Reform, 

please limit announcements to 

only Rotary functions this week 

and keep them short).  

 

Our program will start promptly 

at 12:15 p.m. and will end at our 

normal meeting time.  

 

Special thanks to the Vocational 

Service Chairs for putting this 

panel discussion together and 

thank you to our panelists for 

sharing their knowledge and 

expertise on this subject.  

 

Bowling FUN-raiser 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our annual Bowling 

FUNRaiser.  As advertised, a 

great time was had by all and we 

raised some money to help fund 

our club initiatives.  

 

E-Cycling 
 

Once again our e-cycling event 

helped recycle used and out-of-

date electronics. It also raised a 

few dollars to support our pledge 

to the Oshkosh North 

Communities Hoop House urban 

farm project. Thanks to everyone 

who donated or volunteered. 

 

New Member Social 
 

We will be hosting a new 

member social at Dublin’s Irish 

Pub, 2010 W. 9
th

 Ave., on 

Wednesday, Nov. 6 starting at 5 

p.m. This is an opportunity for 

new members to get better 

acquainted with our club and 

veteran members to mingle with 

our newest additions.  

 

Red Badge members will be 

tasked with bartending for the 

rest of the club. All tips will be 

donated to a charity of their 

choosing. Best of all – this will 

help turn those red badges into 

blue badges. Contact Nate Olson 

or Steve Poeschl for complete 

details and make plans to attend 

this fun night at Dublin’s. 
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Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Nov. 6 
 
 
Nov. 13 

Dale Feinauer: Conflict is 
a Good Thing 
 
Sumit Ringwala: 
Cardiologic Care 
Advances 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
 
Nov. 6 
 
 
 

 
 
New Member Social 
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New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors: 

 

Name: Tony Litjens 

Occupation: Owner, Land Pride 

properties 

Proposed by: Eben Johnson 

Second Posting 

 

Name: Jonathan Dudzinski 

Occupation: Founder and 

Managing Member, Lotnix, LLC 

Proposed by: Bill Wresch 

Second Posting 

 

Roosevelt PALs 
 

Roosevelt Elementary School 

(our club’s Partner at Learning 

or PAL school) is in need of 

mentors during class time and 

participants for the Lunch and 

Learn program where you talk to 

students about your career. 

Please consider taking a few 

minutes out of your week to help 

enlighten students on how bright 

their futures can be. Contact 

Marcus Butts to get involved!  

 

Celebration of Lights 
 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 

lunches to workers setting up the 

annual holiday light display in 

Menominee Park. Contact Jodi 

Vandermolen or Carol Hernke 

for details on getting involved.  

Celebration of Lights began as a 

Southwest Rotary event. It runs 

from November 25 through 

December 31, 5 to 9 p.m. each 

night, in Menominee Park. 

Check out 

www.OshkoshCelebrationofLig

hts.org for more details.  

 

Shared Harvest 
 

The outdoor Saturday Oshkosh 

Farmers Market may be closed 

for the season, but that doesn’t 

mean the Shared Harvest 

program will stop providing 

fresh local produce to the 

Oshkosh Area Community Food 

Pantry. Volunteers are needed to 

staff the Shared Harvest booth at 

the Saturday Winter Farmers 

Market, 405 Washington Ave., 

on the first, third and fifth 

Saturday of each month through 

April. Contact Ken Friedman to 

get involved.  

 

ISFR 
 

The International Skiing 

Fellowship of Rotarians will 

hold their annual gathering front 

February 1 to 8 at Winter Park, 

CO. It’s a great opportunity to 

hit the slopes with Rotarians 

from around the world. 

Complete information on this 

outing is available online at: 

www.isfrski.org 

 

Socially Southwest 
 

Make sure to like our club’s 

Facebook page and follow us on 

Twitter to stay in the loop on 

club activities. Also, find our 

local Rotaract and Interact clubs 

on Facebook! 

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Dick Ames 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
Oct. 30 Ken Friedman & John 
Holdorf 
 
Nov. 6 Steve Poeschl & Dawn 
Benesh 
 
Nov. 13 Lorraine Yarbrough & 
Terry Chier 
 
Nov. 20 Barb Herzog & Rick 
Vanderloop 
 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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